

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

19th April 2023

Dear Parents,

AFC BOURNEMOUTH LUNCHTIME FOOTBALL CLUB

We are pleased to say that Year 5 and 6 will have the opportunity to work with AFC Bournemouth again at their Lunch Time Club from Monday 24th April until the end of term.

The club will be approximately 30 minutes in length and there is no cost. The children will play before they eat lunch and will need to wear their PE kits as well as shin pads and football boots if possible.

We are asking for children to commit to coming each week to ensure we can fill the available spaces. If you would like your child to have a place, please email the school office as soon as possible. The places are limited to ten and will be awarded on a first come first served basis. You will be notified by Marvellous Me by the end of this term to confirm your child's place.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland PE Leader















